NOTICE OF CANCELLATION
OF THE
SOUTH ORANGE COUNTY WASTEWATER AUTHORITY
SPECIAL MEETING OF THE

FINANCE COMMITTEE
October 21, 2025
10:30 a.m.

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Special Meeting of the South Orange County Wastewater
Authority Finance Committee scheduled to be held on October 21, 2025, at 10:30 a.m. at the
SOCWA Administrative Office located at 34156 Del Obispo Street, Dana Point, California, has
been canceled. The next Finance Committee meeting is scheduled for November 18, 2025, at
10:30 a.m..

| hereby certify that the foregoing Notice was personally emailed, faxed, or mailed to each member
of the Finance Committee.

| hereby certify that the foregoing Notice was posted at the usual agenda posting location of the
South Orange County Wastewater Authority (SOCWA) and at www.socwa.com.

V- yndla, Hou”

Lynda May, Assistant Sécretary
SOUTH ORANGE COUNTY WASTEWATER AUTHORITY

Dated this 9th day of October 2025.
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